
Hello Sirs and Madams on the Board of Supervisors, 

 

First, may I remind you that wildlife is held in the Public Trust.  Not held in the opinions and interests of ranchers and 

farmers only. 

 

I would urge you to terminate your relationship with “Wildlife Services.”  They have show brutality and bad judgment 

in dealing with wildlife.  They seem to serve more the ranchers and farmers in the County.  And with that, thousands 

of native animals, who have more moral right to exist on the land, have been slaughtered, very often with cruel 

methods. 

 

Peaceful coexistence with the wildlife would be a much more evolved and kinder way of approaching this.  There are 

many non-lethal methods available. 

 

Have a heart, you guys.  Listen to your better Angels. 

 

Thanks, 

Malcolm Groome 

 


